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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/07/2021  09:06:352021/3249/T COMMNT Vicki Harding This tree can be seen in the gap between 3 Wedderburn Road and Heath Lodge, directly in front of the tall 

trees in the rear gardens behind and adding to the sense of a green and treed area here.  

It has been described as dangerous and clearly is.  

Please could this Notice of Intent be converted to a DD Notice with a recommendation that the tree be 

replaced.

Thank you
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